
SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS 

COMMISSION ON COLLEGES 

Dr. Ray Perren 
President 
Lanier Technical College 
2990 Landrum Education Drive 
Oakwood, G ,t1 30566 

Dear Dr. Perren: 

June 7, 2017 

Currently, your institution is scheduled for its next reaffirmation of accreditation review 
in 2026. I am writing to inform you that because of imbalances in the size of our various 
reaffirmation classes, we are moving Lanier Technical College from the Class of 2026 to 
the Class of 2027. This change will affect all future reaffirmation dates to be a year later 
(i.e. , your next review will then be 2037) . In addition , this move will change the date for 
your next Fifth-Year Interim Report. 

If you have an objection to this move, please contact me as soon as possible. Thank you 
for your continued support of SACSCOC. 

Sincerely, 

pdfe)!(IU., 
Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D. 
President 

BSW/MSJ :rb 

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson 
Dr. Steven M. Sheeley 
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